
Report from the Social Commission to the BOD 20210208 
 
The Social Commission continues Zoom-101  and Match-Ups .   
 
Since our last report we have had one Zoom-101 lesson of about 75 minutes.  In our 
match-ups program, Elisa Pinzon-Umana has now taught her 5th Beginning Spanish 
lesson on Zoom with each of 3 classes and has incorporated sharing illustrations on 
screen and providing recordings for reference in-between classes.  Let us know if you’d 
like to find a match for something you like to do.  We’re happy to help match you up 
with someone with similar interests. 
 
The Social Committee will present Coronavirus Vaccines – A Discussion  on Wednesday, 
February 24th, at 7:00 pm on Zoom.  This will be mostly a question and answer format 
with time for questions from those attending.  All points of view are welcome. 
 
We want to thank Cheryl & Mike Ronnett again for the donation of more easels to the 
Social Committee – both tabletop and floor models. 
 
We will publish a survey in the next month to get everyone’s opinions on future plans of 
the Social Committee during the pandemic.  Please watch for it and help us shape our 
future. 
 
The next meeting of the Social Committee will be Thursday, February 18th, at 11:00 am 
on Zoom. 
 
Join our Facebook Group - Park Tower Condominium Association Social Committee.   
 
Please contact us with any comments or questions.  For Zoom links and other news 
watch our bulletin boards, Tim’s News & Updates, ptcondo.com, join our Facebook 
group and/or our mailing list, ptcasocial@rcn.com . 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sheldon Atovsky, Chair  
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